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DIVISION MEMORANDUM   July 14, 2021   
   
No. ___ s. 2021 
 

MI-TECHTALK WEBINAR TRAINING SESSIONS ON MICROSOFT 365 TOOLS FOR 
TEACHERS AND STUDENTS FOCUSING ON GAME-BADES LEARNING USING 

MINECRAFT EDUCATION EDITION 
 

 
To       Chief, CID  
           LRMS Manager 
           Education Program Supervisors 
           Public Schools District Supervisors  
           School Information Coordinator 
           Elementary and Secondary School Heads/Administrators 
           (Public and Private Schools) 
          
 

1. Pursuant to the attached Memorandum No. 00-0721-0032 dated July 7, 2021 from Usec. 
Alain Del B. Pascua, Undersecretary for Administration (OUA), regarding the conduct of 
Mi-Techtalk Webinar/Training Sessions on Microsoft 365 Tools for Teachers and Students 
Focusing on Game-Based Learning Using Minecraft Education Edition, this office hereby 
directs all school heads in public schools to encourage all teachers and learners to attend 
the webinar/training sessions to be conducted by the  Educational Technology Unit (ICTS-
EdTech Unit) every Saturday on July 3, 10, 17,24 and 31 at 9:00 AM to 12:00 NN. 
 

2. The activity offers an open registration for interested participants. The session will be aired 
on the following social media accounts: 
a. https://www.facebook.com/depedtech (Facebook) 
b. http://www.youtube.com/cDepEdPhilippines/ (YouTube); and  
c. https://www.youtube.com/cEducationalTechnologyUnit/ YouTube) 
 

3. This is also forwarded to private schools for their information and guidance. 
 

4. Other details concerning the activity are in the enclosures. 
 

5. For questions and concerns on the above-mentioned subject, kindly contact Mr. Mark 
Anthony F. Jamisal, Educational Technology Specialist, through email at 
markanthony.jamisalEdeped.gov.ph.  
 

6. For immediate dissemination and strict compliance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 CRISTY C. EPE 
                                                                                         Schools Division Superintendent 
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